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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, ​Fakalofa Lahi Atu​, Malo e Lelei, 
Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao, As-salamu alaykum 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers                                                           Week 8 Term 1, 2019 
 

Easter Raffle 
Easter Raffle tickets were sent home with 
children last week.  We are fundraising for 

Yr 5/6 Senior School Camp.  
 

There are 4 hampers to be won and  
4 chances to win! 

 

Tickets are $2.00 each 
or 

 ​three tickets for $5.00 
  

More tickets are available at the School Office.   Raffle will be drawn on 
Wednesday 10th April 2019. 

Class Photos 
Personalised envelopes have been sent home with students today. 
Please make sure you put the exact amount of money in your 
child's allocated envelope for your order.  This money goes directly 
to PhotoLife.  WE DO NOT handle this money and do not provide 
receipts, so you will not be able to get change from the school.   ​The last day to 
order photos will be Wednesday 10th April. 

Student Work 
 
Yellow is the colour of a banana skin 
 
The banana skin is a ripe yellow colour. 
The banana skin is like a bright yellow jacket that covers the banana’s nude body. 
The banana screeched as we striped it’s yellow skin off its body. 
Yellow is the colour of a boomerang shaped, sweet banana. 
Yellow bananas are as sweet as a lollipop. 
 
By Syrai, Rome, and Jules 

DVD/VCR 
Our Library lunchtime movies have been very popular with the 
students, but we are running out of movies to play during this 

time.  If you have any old children's movies on DVD or VCR and 
no longer want them, please consider donating these to school 

so our Library can continue with their movie sessions during 
lunch times. 



Middle School Zoo Trip 
Middle School Students are heading to Auckland Zoo for a field trip 
on Thursday 4th April. 
 
We will be travelling to and from the zoo by bus.  The bus will be 

leaving school at 9:00 am sharp and returning by 2:30pm.  The cost for the trip is 
$12.00 per child.  This can be paid to your child's class teacher or at the school 
office.  This cost covers the zoo entrance fee and part of the bus fare. 
 
Please make sure your child arrives to school early with a packed lunch and cover 
up shoes. 

Year 5 and 6 School Camp 
This year the senior school classes will be attending our 
biennial year 5/6 camp at Camp Adair in Hunua.  This will take 
place in mid November week 6 of Term 4.  Camp will be for 4 
days and 3 nights.  We estimate camp to cost around $160 per 
student.  
 

This camp is a key part of the curriculum and all year 5 and 6 students are 
expected to participate.  Students not going on camp will still be expected to 
attend school.  
 

We are starting our fundraising towards camp which will help reduce the cost for 
students.  We encourage parents to start making regular payments towards your 
child's camp fees now.  

100% Attendance for this week 
Best class attendance award goes to Room 14 with 96% 
attendance. Congratulations Room 14. 
 

Students selected with 100% attendance award for this 
week are: 
Adiela Takau Room 5 
Jayden Morgan-Price Room 13 
Sisi Tuitakau Room 22 

SKIDS School Holiday Programme 
SKIDS School Holiday programmes​ are, s​afe, loads of fun and 
jam packed with a variety of activities.  We have a lot of fun 
things planned for the up and coming school holidays such as 

a trip to the movies, a trip to Auckland Zoo, a Talent Show day and a few arts and 
crafts!  Register at ​www.sKids.co.nz  
For more information, call 02108178012 or email palwinder@skids.co.nz 

Yours sincerely  
 
R W Maddren 
Principal 

http://www.skids.co.nz/
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 FREE COMPUTER COURSE 
 

SIGN UP TO THE NEXT COURSE FOR TERM 

2. 

A commitment to the course is 30 hours over 3 

weeks. DATES NOT YET CONFIRMED. 

Visit the Community Centre to register, your 

name and phone number and to find out more 

information about this course and updates on 

when dates will be confirmed.  

We have limited spaces. 

 

Come to the Leabank Community Centre. Julie Segi 02102937189 

FREE PROGRAM FOR ALL WOMEN 

TRANSFORMING WOMEN TO 
OVERCOME AREAS SUCH AS: 

● OVERCOMING ANGER 
● SUBSTANCE ABUSE 
● DEPRESSION 
● RELATIONSHIP BREAKDOWNS 

 

JOIN THE GROUP AT ANYTIME. BRING A 
FRIEND. REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED. 

9.30AM – 10.30AM. TUESDAYS WEEKLY. 

HELD IN THE LEABANK COMMUNITY 
CENTRE. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FREE DONATIONS 

 
Come in to the Leabank 

Community Centre and help 
yourself to the donations of 

clothes, shoes etc. 

 

http://www.leabank.school.nz/
mailto:julies@leabank.school.nz
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11M2ehmyoC68G7gGCvELZPwGEXlQUcHFiH-_yxMBfsrA/edit#heading=h.bwzyfphixz4p

